
Access to PharmaNet for Community Health Practices

There is a new way for community practices and practitioners to request 
access to PharmaNet. 

Please see Community Health Practices - Access to PharmaNet for more 
information about the online process called PRIME and for new forms. 

The new process was launched in May 2020.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content?id=F17EA71ACE8B4FA3A3A38D2CEA77C088

